
 

 

 

 

(Translation) 

 

17 August 2020 

 

Subject : Notification of the Interim Dividend Omission 

 

To : President 

  The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

Sansiri Public Company Limited (“the Company”) would like to inform you that the Board of 

Directors’ Meeting  No. 8/2020 held on 14 August 2020, has resolved to approve the interim 

dividend omission from the operating results of the first six-month period of the year 2020, to the 

shareholders of the Company, since the Company has to preserve its cash flow to support the 

potential impact in regard to the outbreak of the new Coronavirus disease (COVID-19). 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

(Mr. Wanchak Buranasiri) 

Director and Chief Financial Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Company Secretary Office 

email address : CompanySecretary@sansiri.com 
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